B

MEMO

DATE: July 5, 2012

TO: Justin Taibbi
Atlas Electrical Construction, Inc.
P.O. Box 93024
* Albuquerque, NM 87199

Fax: 505-856-3520

Phone: 505-856-3419

FROM: Keith Poitras

RE: 862: NM School for the Deaf-Dillon Hall

SUBJECT: Good Joblll ~

" CC:

On 0/25/12 Star conducted a Substantial Completion Walkthrough and turned the NM
School for the Deaf Dillon Hall project over to the Owner for beneficial occupancy. They
are extremely pleased with the finished product. We can all be extremely proud of the

beautiful result of all our hard work.

This was an EXTREMELY challenging project to accomplish given the challenges
presented. We recognize just how difficult and challenging this project was at times and
are grateful for the cooperation from your firm in bringing this project to its final
completion. We are also extremely pleased that no major accidents or incidents

occurred during the project.

Therefore, | want to express to you and your firm our gratitude for a job well done. In
many cases, performance above and beyond the norm was required by the parties
involved. Your firm's willingness to step up shows the caliber of the firms employed for
this project. Please extend a heartfelt "Attaboy" to all of your personnel and secorid-tiers
that participated in this project. Thanks again for all your hard work! We look forward to

working with your firm again in the future.
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